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I expect that you will have heard through
Staff chamnels that by June next year we should
be able to start phasing out the arrangements
under which you have made Project™ 'EY weapons
available to us for the 'V' Force.
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Now that the termination of this programme
is in sight, T should like to say how very grateful
we are to you and your Government for tihe help
you have given us in comnection with this project
over the past few years. It goes without saying,
of course, that the ending of these arrangements
will not mean any slackening of the already close
co-operation that exists between our two Air

Forces. .E
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General Thomas D. White, U.S.A.F.,
Chief of Staff,
Department of the Air Force,
Office of the Chief of Staff,
.~ United States Air Force,
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